
Thanks to the support of the UCS community, 
West Utica Elementary will undergo a series of
improvements funded by the 2023 Safety and
Success bond issue.
Safety remains the priority for the bond issue, with
current projects including the replacement of door
hardware and select doors, as needed. 

In addition, we are excited to introduce new
playground equipment to ignite our children’s
imagination! The new equipment is focused on
providing different ways to get our students moving
and working together as they exercise to make
physical activity fun! 

The improvements will begin shortly. If weather
cooperates, the improvements are scheduled to be
completed when we welcome students back for the
2025-26 school year. 

Thank you to our voters for making these
improvements possible for our students. For more
information and photo updates, visit:
www.uticak12.org/westuticabond.
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